
REGULAR Meeting of the Rolla Regional Amateur Radio Society, 
RRARS

The regular meeting of the Rolla Regional Amateur Radio Society, RARRS, 
was held on February 3, 2020, at Phelps Health Privite Dining Room #2, Rolla, MO.
The meeting was called to order by Dave Bates, SR, KF0XQ, welcomed the 
membership and called for introductions. 

Unfinished/Ongoing Business:

 Current net control stations need to be fulfilling their night of operation or 
find a substitute.  Net operators need to be sending their reports to Dave KF0XQ.

The nightly net is still a problem however the membership is stepping up to 
assist as net control each night.

Follow up on status of each repeater (790 and 210) was discussed. The 210 
repeater will have an RF sweep completed during February. Louis AI0LM is 
planning a work day for the 790 repeater.

Herb KE0PXJ is still working with the Rolla Lions Club for use of pavilion 15. 

Discussions:

The station status for Field Day will be all stations that are set up will be 
utilized by all operator willing to work a station. RRARS will entered as either a 2A 
or 3A class dissensions will be made closer to the field day date.

Dave KF0XQ presented information on External Antenna Tuners. Information
included: What a tuner can do, What a tuner doesn’t do, feedlines,and general 
tuning techniques.

Closing: The meeting was adjourned by Dave Bates

______ Approved _____ Corrected Date: _________________

______________________________________________
Herbert Turner KE0PXJ, Secretary-Clerk


